
 

Dates for this term…  

 

Wednesday 20th September 

Open Evening for Prospective 
Families  

4:30pm—7pm  

 

Thursday 21st September 

Coffee Morning with the School 
Nurse—drop in! 

KS2 Staffroom 8:30am 

 

Friday 29th September 

Macmillan Cancer Support   
Coffee Morning  

8:45am-10am  

 

Weekly Bulletin no.34 

Friday 8th September 2023 

Welcome back everyone! We hope you all had a lovely sum-
mer break. A huge warm welcome to all our new Darnhall  
families. The children have had a great first week back settling 
into their classes, meeting their teachers and making new 
friends. We even enjoyed a delicious treat from the ice cream 
van! For any new families you will have received a ParentPay 
letter, this is really important that you set this up, as a lot of 
our school communication is sent through this app. Tapestry 
and Class Dojo is also used, so once you have received your 
email invite please follow the steps to set up.  



 

The link for our Breakfast 

Club and Home Hub can 

be found on our website 

under the Parents &    

Carers tab and         

Wraparound Care  

School Communications  

The school WhatsApp 07701 316490 is Mrs T’s phone. This is for emergencies or any 

competition entries being organised/ requested. General enquiries can NOT be sent to 

this phone. Please contact the school office with general enquiries. Lots of information 

is found on Class DoJo (Tapestry for Early Years) and the website. Teachers can be  

contacted via DoJo but are not expected to answer out of working hours. 

If your child is absent you can WhatsApp Mrs Harrop 07754 559291 or call the absence 

line on the usual school phone number. 

The contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk email will be answered Monday to Friday 

8:10am– 5pm. 

Who’s who?  

Now Mrs Jardine is back from maternity leave here is a reminder of our Senior           

Leadership and Management Team structure:  

Mrs T (Headteacher)  

Mrs Miranda (Deputy Designated Safeguarding  Lead)  

Mrs Jardine and Mrs Mulholland (Deputy Headteachers) 

Mr Kindon and Mrs Chappell (Assistant Headteachers) 

Mr Baxendale (Key Stage 2 Leader) 

Mrs H Young (School Business Manager) 

Mrs Harrop (Attendance and Office Manager)  

We are here for you! 

Uniform Orders 

The link to our Uniform Shop can be 
found on our website. These will be 

completed on a Monday and Thursday 
and will be sent home with children. If 
you need to exchange anything please 
drop these off at the office or send to 

school with your child.  





















School Lunches  

School lunch menus can be found 

via our website.  

Next week is Week 2. 






